
 

 

 

Regular Meeting 

July 4, 2024 

 

The regular meeting of the Board of Water and Sewer Commissioners of the City of Saraland 

Alabama was cancelled in observance of the 4th of July Holiday. 

 

The next regular meeting will be July 18, 2024, 5:30pm in the Saraland Water and Sewer Service 

meeting room. 

 

 


